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19 October 2018   

 

Good Afternoon, 

  

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of October 22nd – October 26th.  

• Oct. 24th the PSSC will meet at 5:00 p.m. and this meeting is open to the public. If you would like to 
join the PSSC or find out more about the roles and responsibilities of a PSSC member, please don’t 
hesitate to contact a PSSC representative featured on our school webpage or call the school 
administrative office for more information.  

• Oct. 24th Loch Lomond School will be hosting a “Spook-tacular” Night of Reading from 6:30 p.m. – 7:30 
p.m. All K-5 students and their parents/guardians are welcome to attend, in full Halloween costume, as 
we promote family literacy and have fun. We will also be accepting donations of non-perishable food 
items for the local food bank. Special thanks to Mrs. Hodder and our many faculty and staff members 
who are making this event possible with the grateful support of our school community.  

• Oct. 26th will be “Pizza Friday” which includes a vegetable, fruit, and drink for $5.00. Additional slices of 
whole-wheat cheese pizza can be ordered for $2.50. This offer was only available through our School 
Cash Online, which can be accessed by visiting the homepage of our school website. Please register an 
account today to stay updated on all available school offers.  

• Oct. 27th is the 8th edition of the YSK 5k race on the Runway at the Saint John Airport. The Saint John 
airport is proud to be the original maritime Airport race and they are excited to work with their 
colleagues at the Saint John airport in the build up to the race. This year the airport will be having a 
Halloween theme and they encourage you to run in your best Halloween costumes/outfits, although it’s 
not compulsory. The airport will have their Kids Fun Run once again, themed for Halloween as “The Little 
Monster Dash.”  

For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 

webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 

hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 

school a better place to learn and visit.  

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Greg Norton  

Principal 


